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GRANGE ACADEMY

School Show

Tickets for “We Will Rock You” are on sale now!

There will be 4 performances, running from Thursday 19th 
of June until Saturday 21st June.

Tickets are available at the website on the poster, or you 
can scan the QR code.

We hope to see you there!
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Title

Body of text

Year
S4 – S6

To sign up, or for more information 
speak to Mr Johnston.



GRANGE ACADEMY

Instrumental Concert

On Thursday 3rd April, come along to a night of music!

The Grange Instrumental Concert will begin at 7pm, and will 
feature the Grange Academy Concert Band and instrumental 

soloists.

Entry is free.

Speak to Mr Ramsay for more details.
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Title

Body of text

Year
S3 - S5

Now open to S3, S4 and S5!



GRANGE ACADEMY

Foodbank Collection

Many thanks to everyone who has already donated to our 
Easter foodbank collection.

If you can spare even just one of the items listed here, it 
will make a huge difference to local people in need.

Please bring all donations to Miss Cooper in the library by 
Friday 4th April.
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BSL Recap

Can you remember the sign from the last bulletin?

Put your thumbs on your chest with fingers spread 
and palms facing the floor.

Next, move your hands so your palms are now 
inwards towards your body.

As you do this, breathe out as if you're deflating.



GRANGE ACADEMY

BSL Sign of the Week

Point to one eye, then hold your fists with 
thumbs up and pinkies down. Move your fists 

backwards and forwards alternately.
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Have a great week, Grange.

Work hard.

Be kind.
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